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Snelson, Greg

From: Caudill, Sharon A.
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 1:52 PM
To: citycouncil@desmoineswa.gov
Cc: Betts, Eva; Knudsen, Robert A.
Subject: 1-17-07992
Attachments: ROW Map Larger Parcel Approved 1-17-07992.pdf

 

 
 
Date:  16 Nov 2017 
 
To: citycouncil@desmoineswa.gov 
 
 
WSDOT Surplus Property IC. #1-17-07992 
The property shown in red on the attached map has been declared surplus to the needs of the Washington State Department of 
Transportation and is being transferred for its market value to the Port of Seattle. 
 
In compliance with RCW 47.12.055 and RCW 43.17.400, this letter provides the required 60-day notice of the disposition of this 
property. 
 
If you are interested in receiving additional information regarding this surplus, please reply in writing to the undersigned at the address 
below. 
 
If you have no interest in this property, WSDOT would appreciate a written response (e-mail or letter) stating that you waive the 60-day 
waiting period.  This will allow the WSDOT to move forward with the transfer of the property without delay. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Caudill 
Property and Acquisition Specialist  
Surplus Disposal Specialist, Northwest Region  
Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT)                                     
PO Bx 330310,  MS 118                                                                          
Seattle, WA  98133-9710  
 
206-440-4171 
caudils@wsdot.wa.gov 
  Think Green! Please save trees and print only when necessary. 

http://www.wsdot.wa.gov/realestate/Auction/ 
 


